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Energy Facilities Siting and FILE: 07-AFC-2

Environmental Protection Division Project Title: San Gabriel Generating Station

DX Telephone: received call [_IMeeting Location:

NAME: Beverly E. Bastian Date 10/25/07 | Time 11:30 AM

WITH: Britt Wilson, Cultural Resources Director for the Morongo Band of Mission Indians

SUBJECT: Location of San Gabriel project.

Mr. Wilson had received the Environmental Office’s standard notification letter to Native
American groups informing the Morongo Band of the proposed San Gabriel Generating Station
project.

He called to inquire about the location of the project because the letter had not included a map,
and he could not identify the project on the Commission website because the letter stated the
project was in Rancho Cucamonga but did not provide the project name.

| apologized for the incomplete information and told Mr. Wilson that the proposed project was on
the site of the existing Etiwanda Generating Station. | explained that the site had been greatly
altered by the construction of the old power plant in the 1950s.

He then stated that the Morongo Band would not have any concerns, and that the provisions of
Public Resources Code § 5097.98 would cover any impacts to human remains encountered
unexpectedly during construction, which, he stated, was well known to developers.
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